
Dear All,  
 
Hope you are all well in the November darkness. May 2020 may seem far away but it´s approaching 
fast.  
 

Here is an early notice of the 3rd Annual Meeting of the Beacon project, 13-14 May 
2020,  

with an adjacent separate meeting initiated from Work package 2 the 12 May. 
 
This time the Annual meeting will be in Liège where Robert Charlier and Liliana Gramegna are 
welcoming us to the University of Liège! Thank you for that! 
The outlines of a preliminary agenda, and some initial information about how to get to ULg and 
recommended accommodation, are attached.  
 
It is possible to register for the 3rd Annual meeting via this link https://simplesignup.se/event/160308 
 
The WP2 meeting the 12 May concerns preparatory work regarding the update to the D2.2 BEACON 
deliverable. For questions contact Simon Norris at simon.NORRIS@nda.gov.uk. Registration for the 
WP2 meeting https://simplesignup.se/event/160448 

 
You are all very welcome! 
 
All the best, 
Mary 
 
__________________________/)_/)_/)__________________________ 

Mary Westermark 
 

Svensk Kärnbränslehantering AB 
Swedish Nuclear Fuel and Waste Management Co 
Slutförvarsteknik/ Repository Technology (TD) 
Evenemangsgatan 13, Box 3091, 169 03 Solna, Sweden 
Phone: +46 8 579 387 20, Mobile: +46 70 440 35 28 
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